
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 
Year 14 - Peat Rigg Residential Trip  

Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for the residential trip to Peat 

Rigg.  

 

 

 

 

ACTION REQUIRED:  SD1 - Special Diet Request Form 

If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign pages 1 and 4.  

The kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Wednesday 4
th

 

January.  Thank you. 

 
 
Save the Date - Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday 12th January 2023. 
 
 

We would like to thank you for your support this term 
and wish you all a very Happy Christmas and look 

forward to seeing you on the  

4th January 2023 
 

 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 16th December 2022 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £129.55 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 1 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Lower Formal 
 
Last Friday we were at Queen Ethelburga’s to take part in a schools sports partnership 
Panathlon Xtend event.  We played against several other schools and all had a really great 
time.  
 



   
 

 

 
Food Tech 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This week the classes made 
Christmas tree meringues.  They were 

brave enough to do the bowl test to 
see if the egg whites were thick 

enough.  It was great fun learning how 
to pipe. 



   
 

 

Lower Semi-formal Adventurers 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Upper Formal 
 
Congratulations to Nadine who won the Guess the Name of the Unicorn competition and is now the 
proud owner of Coco the unicorn!  
 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This week we have been making 
Rudolf buns.  We had to count in 
twos to get the correct number of 
antlers and eyes for our Rudolfs 

 



   
 

 

Lower Semi Formal Adventurer 
 

Lower Semi-formal Adventurers had a fantastic time at York Theatre Royal's pantomime: Peter Pan.  
All the children joined in, had lots of fun and were brilliantly behaved.  
Well done everyone and Merry Christmas to you all  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

Pre-Formal 

 
 
 
It was so wonderful to see Nicholas back in school for 
the day on Wednesday.  We have all missed his cheeky 
smile!! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 


